

BETH AM ISRAEL

1301 HAGYS FORD ROAD, PENN VALLEY, PENNSYLVANIA 19072/667-1651

President Dr. Arnold I. Dragon Rabbi Norman Saul Goldman

Cantor and Educational Director Sheldon M. Levin

Youth Director Karen Amick

Vice Presidents
Dr. Michael B. Albert
Dr. Paul A. Mansheim
Joan O. Pearlstein
Simon Pomerantz
Susan Yashan

Treasurer Byron R. Prusky, Esq. Financial Secretary Thomas E. Biron, Esq. January 11, 1980

Thomas F. McDaniel, Ph.d Eastern Baptist Theological Seminary Lancaster and City Line Avenues Philadelphia, Pa. 19151

Dear Tom:

I just wanted to express in writing my deep appreciation for your interest in me. Your letter of recommendation is more than simply a vehicle for obtaining a job. I read it as a personal compliment and testimony to a new but deepening friendship.

In many ways I am truly sorry that I will not be here to learn from you and to share with you especially in the context of a formal course. On the other hand, distance or infrequency of our meetings cannot mute the special feelings which I hold for you both as my teacher and my friend. It was my good fortune that I enrolled at Eastern and for you, I shall always be grateful to Eastern.

Cordially, as ever,

Norman Saul goldman